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September 19, 2017 
 

Ald. James Bohl, Jr. 
Chair 
Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
Milwaukee Common Council 

 
Dear Ald. Bohl: 
 
This letter responds to communications file 170578, a request for information from 
City departments regarding the cost of maintaining City-owned properties. 
 
The Dept. of City Development has previously supplied information about contract 
expenditures related to the maintenance and management of foreclosed properties.  
That document did not reflect the staff hours spent on these duties.  DCD has 3.5 
FTE staff devoted to property management; their combined salaries total just over 
$165,000.  Additional real estate staff participate in the inspection of properties 
following each in rem filing.  Their salaries are not included in the total.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Martha L. Brown 

Deputy Commissioner  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


